
 

 

 

 

 

 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

5 December 2017 

 

Article in the Australian: Rinehart faces big bill for Roy Hill overhaul   

 

Mineral Resources Limited (ASX:MIN, MRL) refers to the online news article published 

by the Australian on Monday 5 December 2017 titled “Rinehart faces big bill for Roy Hill 

overhaul” that referenced Mineral Resources Limited and its wholly owned subsidiary, 

Crushing Services International Pty Ltd (CSI). 

The approvals being obtained by Roy Hill facilitate the operation of the equipment CSI 

operates under its contract with Roy Hill. The contract has been in effect since early this 

year, remains in effect and CSI continues to provide crushing and other services on the 

site. 

The Australian has advised it will publish a correction notice tomorrow. 

 

 
For further information, please contact: 

Simon Rushton 
Joint Company Secretary   
Mineral Resources Limited  
T: +61 8 9329 3600 
E: 
simon.rushton@mineralresources.com.au 

   


